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SEP 29 1999

Scott Sheplak, P.E.

Bureau of Air Regulation

State of Fiorida

Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

Re: Modification of Title V Permit — 0850001 — 004 - AV
FPL Martin Plant

Dear Scott:

Pursuant to our recent conversation, enclosed please find:

1) Four sets of Title V permit forms related to the installation of inlet foggers at the FPL
Martin plant; and

2) A copy of the Air Construction permit (#0850001-005-AC) for the Martin facility,
authorizing the installation of inlet air foggers.

Please note that the specific condition on the placard page of the Air Construction permit

is the only relevant new permit condition; all the other conditions are already in the

Martin Title V permit.

Please modify the Title V permit for the Martin facility to incorporate this new permit
condition.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 691-
7058.

Very truly yours,

Dol

Richard Piper
Repowering Licensing Manager
Florida Power and Light Company
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